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Heads Up 

 

 Govenors’ 
Awards  on  

Friday 15 July 

 

 
Key Dates 

 

  Certificates 

Assembly 

Thursday 14 July 
at 2.40 pm 

 

 Special Mention 

Assembly  
Governors’ 

Awards  

Friday 15 July 

at 2.30 pm 

 

 
 
Thought of the 
Week  
 
‘It always seems 
impossible until it’s 
done.’ 
 
Nelson Mandela 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

 

School Sports Day 
Well done to all the competitors and thank you to all the spectators for 
supporting and cheering on at our sports day.  It was lovely to see you 
all and we were very fortunate with the weather! 
 
Certificates Assembly 
A reminder that from Thursday 7 July all pupil birthdays will be 
celebrated at the Certificate Assembly on Thursday rather than the  
Special Mention Assembly on Friday.  This will continue until further 
notice. 
 
Wanted 
Egg Boxes! 
Class 1 are desperate for donations of egg boxes (empty of course) for 
junk modeling. Thank you. 
Socks! 
Any unwanted children’s socks would be gratefully received at school, 
particularly for the younger children, as we often need spares for them 
to change into. 
 
Spoon Amnesty 
Please, please check at home to see if you have any spoons that 
actually belong to school.  Thank you to the one parent who has 
returned a spoon! 
We are running out of both dessert spoons and teaspoons in school.  
We ask that you please provide your own spoons for packed lunches.  
Thank you. 
 
FOHS Band Night -   TOMORROW NIGHT                                                                            
Last few tickets left for tomorrow’s band night that the Friends of 
Hambleton School are organising.  The very popular band ‘Superlicks’ 
is to play and tickets cost £15.00.  The price includes a drink (alcoholic 
or non-alcoholic) and a pie and pea supper. Time is 7pm ‘til late.   
Please call Jamie on 07811 017229 for further information.  On the  
night the bar will only accept cash, no debit or credit cards!! 
 
Cycling to School                                                                                

It is great to see so many children cycling (and walking) to school.  

However, we have received a couple of concerned comments from 

adults who have witnessed children riding very dangerously on their 

bikes to or from school.  Parents please reiterate to your children the 

importance of safety when riding or walking to and from school.  Thank 

you.  

 Year 6 Leavers’ Disco                                                                

Invitations were sent home last week to Year 6 and 5 pupils regarding 

the Leavers disco.  Also a note was sent home two weeks ago to Year 6 

pupils ONLY asking for a photograph to be sent in of them aged 5 or 

under. Any queries then please contact Mrs Nottingham. 


